
Scotland Schools :)... 

You should keep your child home if he/she is too sick to comfortably participate in classroom and other school activities. Your child could pass a con-
tagious disease to other students and/or school staff. We encourage you to seek medical advice. Your child should not return to school until they are 
fever or symptom free for 24 hours . If your child begins to show any signs of illnesses above, it will be necessary  for you to pick them up. Please keep 
all emergency contact information up to date. If a student should become sick or injured at school, we must be able to contact you quickly. Please call 
the school before 8:30am with absentee information. Thank you in advance for helping keep our school as germ free as possible.  


